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ADDENDUM ONE 

DATE: April 15, 2025 

TO: All Respondents 

FROM: Sheila Brown, Procurement/Contract Administrator 

RE: ADDENDUM #1 Cancellation of Pre-Bid Conference 

 
The Pre-Bid Conference that is scheduled for Thursday, April 24, 2025, at 9:30 AM 
CST, has been cancelled and will not be rescheduled.  Any questions from bidders 
should be submitted as directed in the advertised IFB for issuance of addenda.  
 
We are grateful for your interest in doing business with our Agency and we look forward to 
receiving a bid from your company. 


